
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Special Event Application – Chipley High School Homecoming Parade 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, September 10, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The Chipley High School Homecoming Parade will be held on Friday, November 1, 2024 at 12:30 p.m. 

using the new parade route. 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Special Event Application for the Chipley High School 

Homecoming Parade. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Special Event Application 

2. Parade Route Map 

 


